
 

    
      

   
   

 

 
 

  

  

  

  

  
 

  
    

 
 

   

 
  

  

 

Clarington
If this information is required in an alternate format, please contact the Accessibility

Co-Ordinator at 905-623-3379 ext. 2131

May 26, 2021

The Honourable Doug Ford, M.P.P.
Premier of Ontario
Via Email: premier@ontario.ca

Dear Premier:

Re: COVlD-19 Rapid Testing

File Number: PG.25.06

At a meeting held on May 25, 2021, the Council of the Municipality of Clarington
approved the following Resolution #GG-319-21:

That the delegation of Mark Canning and Gord Gill, Clarington Entertainment
Complex, Joey's World 'et al', be received with thanks;

That Clarington Council endorse the COVlD-19 Rapid Screening Initiative for
small and medium sized businesses and thank the Clarington Board of Trade
and Community Services for their support of the program;

That Clarington Council urgently request the Province of Ontario and the Ontario
Chamber of Commerce to expand the Rapid Screening Initiative (which screens
employees) to include customers and that Clarington is willing to be a pilot
project site; and
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That a copy of this motion be forwarded to Premier Doug Ford, MPP Lindsey
Park, MPP David Piccini, all Durham Municipalities and Durham Region Health
Department.

Yours sincerely,

W
John-Paul Newman
Deputy Clerk

JPN/cm

c: The Honourable Lindsey Park, M.P.P., Durham - lindsev.park@pc.ola.orq
The Honourable David Piccini, M.P.P., Northumberland-Peterborough South -

david.piccini@pc.ola.orq
Susan Cassel, City Clerk, City of Pickering - clerks@pickering.ca
Nicole Cooper, Director of Legislative & Information Services, Town of Ajax -

clerks a'ax.ca
Christopher Harris, Town Clerk, Town of Whitby - clerk@whitby.ca
Deena Hunt Interim Clerk, Township of Brock - Deena.Hunt@brock.ca
Debbie Leroux, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk, Township of Uxbridge -

dleroux uxbrid e.ca
Mary Medeiros, City Clerk, City of Oshawa - clerks@oshawa.ca
Becky Jamieson, Director of Corporate Services/Municipal Clerk, Township of

Scugog — biamieson@scuqoq.ca
Ralph Walton, Regional Clerk, The Regional Municipality of Durham -

clerks durham.ca
Dr. Robert Kyle, Chief Medical Officer of Health, The Regional Municipality of

Durham, Health Department — robert.kvle@durham.ca
Mark Canning
Gord Gill
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